
 

 

 

Call for Applications to the Children Special Fund  

 
The Children Special Fund is accepting applications for funding for the year 2021. 
 
Eligible applicants, including individuals, non-governmental organisations, associations and public 
institutions, are being invited to submit applications focussing on: 

• assisting children who require additional support to improve their health and general 
well-being; 

• supporting programmes and projects that promote the well-being of children in 
Seychelles. 

Application Process: 

• Interested individuals and organisations can download the aapplication form from The 
Ministry of Finance, Economic Planning and Trade website via the following link: 
http://www.finance.gov.sc/ministry/csf 

• Application forms can also be collected at the Social Affairs Department at Unity House, Room 
202, Block C, Palm Street in Victoria.  

• Completed application forms must be submitted at the Social Affairs Department at Unity 
House, Room 202, Block C, Palm Street in Victoria.  

• All applications will be reviewed and considered by the Board of the Children Special Fund.  

 

All applications for funding for the year 2021, must be submitted before 30th November 2021. 

For more information on the application guidelines, please contact the Secretariat of the Children 
Special Fund on 4281623 or email csf@gov.sc  between Monday to Friday from 8.00 a.m. to 4.00 p.m. 
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